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TCIS National Honor Society -​​ ​​Representing the highest standards of 
scholarship, service, leadership and character. 

 
Congratulations to the new members:​​  Gib, Max Q., Shumie, James, Max C., Fachai, 

North, Kathy, Davis, Bimon, and Annie  

  

September 29th,  

TCIS HS ART ​​ ​students 
enjoyed their first major 
exhibition opening at the 
Thailand Art Talent/ Art & 
Creativity Fair at River City. 
This event featured top HS 
artwork from 10 different 
schools in Bangkok. 
Participating students were 
Bell and Mint (Grade 10). Eun 
Hye Kim (Grace), Grace 
Triabassi, and Punt (Grade 11). 
As well as Kevin, Pitcha, Sylvia, Gill and Lucy (Grade 12). Special thank you to Mme. 
Astrid Amaya Garcia, AOTArt CEO and wife of the Colombian Ambassador, for 
putting together this event.  Congratulations to Ms. Elizabeth and all our incredible 
artists!  

 



TCIS Scholarship Recipients 

Grade 10:  ​​Yun-Hsuan Lin (Michelle), Yi-Xin Chang (Cindy), 

Thianchai Bunsuk (Sam) 

Grade 11: ​​  Yu-Lou Wei (Maggie), Hao-Han Cho (Pete), Nakarin 

Chen (Lawrance) 

Grade 12​​:  Krittapas Au-Yeung (Ken), Jiun-Shiuan Chen (David), 

Thitinan Ratarsa (Steve) 

Athletic Scholarship:​​  Vorravalan Leechinnaphat ( Regency) 

 

 

Students at TCIS recently took their yearly MAP Test.  Our 

TCIS students did a great job. The data from these tests help 

teachers to plan classroom instruction.  This year, there is a 

new student dashboard which gives teachers advanced 

instructional areas to concentrate on.  MAP test data will be 

sent home as part of the Quarter 1 Report Cards. If you need 

additional information, please contact Mr. Michael, our 

Curriculum Coordinator, to go over this data in depth.  

 

Progress Reports  
All students will be receiving a progress report that is 
scheduled to go home on Monday, November 12th.  However, 
grades are available for you at any time through the Parent 
Portal.  If you have any questions about how we can support 
your student or how to access the Parent Portal, please feel 
free to contact us. 

 

 

Upcoming Events & College 
Visits 

 
● November 2 ​​- University of British 

Columbia, Canada 
● November 6​​ - Hong Kong Polytechnic 

University, Hong Kong 
● November 7 ​​- National Taiwan University 

of Science and Technology, 2:30 p.m. in the 
360. 

● November 8 ​​- US Commercial Service Fair, 
10:30-11:30am., MS 6F 

● November 8 ​​- Thai/TW College Fair, 1:15 - 
3 p.m., MS 6F 

● November 12​​ - Waseda University, Japan 
 

 
Last Month’s Visits 

Parent Portal Training​ ​​(7:30 MAC Lab) 

Sophia University, Tokyo, Japan 

New York University, NYU Abu Dhabi  

Bangkok School of Management 

SUNY Korea 

  

 



 
PSAT Scheduled for November 27th for Grades 8 & 9 

 
A great opportunity for students to practice the SAT test for free.  Any 

questions, please feel free to contact the Student Services Department.  

 High Five!  
Aitao Zhou (Berry) on being accepted on her 2nd 

acceptance to the University of North Dakota!

 

Way to Go! 
Lily and Osbert were both accepted to National 
Tsing Hua University, which is one of the top 3 

Universities in Taiwan. 

 

Congratulations !!! 
Yi-Yuan Chang (​James​)  

 
was accepted to 

University of 
Iowa in the USA  

for the 
Neuroscience 

Program!  

Congratulations !!! 
Supakorn Purimaporn (​Lux​),  

was Accepted to 
Monash 

University, 
Australia, in the 

Engineering 
Program.  

  This university is 
one of the top 100 

in the world. 
Ranked 84. Wow! 

 



Scientists 
TCIS students at the Life Science and Biotechnology Camp at National Taiwan University

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Taiwan Day - ​​Students perform in celebration of Double Ten Day!  

 

 



Team Talk 
The Junior Varsity Girls’ Volleyball team​​ discuss tactics 
before  their epic 3-0 victory, in a match of outstanding 

unreturnable serves from all the TCIS players​. 

 

 
Junior Varsity Boys Volleyball - ​​3rd Place at BISAC! 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Go Wolves! 

 

 
Recognizing our athletes at the morning assembly! 



 
Be afraid, be very afraid! 

We’re not saying that ghosts and goblins, witches, demons and killer clowns, actually exist and come out to 
play on Halloween, but then again …. would you go into the TCIS haunted house alone? 

 

 

 



At our annual Halloween party, everyone had a great time. Fantastic costumes, amazing performances from 
our talented musicians, great food and a brilliant atmosphere was seen all over the TCIS Campus. ​Fun, friends 

and fiendishness!  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 



TCIS String Ensemble at the Bangkok Orchestra Festiva​​l  
At TCIS our students thrive in music and in the arts. On the 2nd and 3rd of November our Middle School Advanced 

String Players joined the “KS3 String Orchestra Festival” in Bangkok. After two days of intense preparation, the Festival 
ended with a wonderful concert, conducted by our very own musical maestro Dr. Li-Chou. 

 

 
Chinese Karaoke Contest Winners and Judges 

Of course, our students are also talented vocalists too, and threw themselves with gusto into our Chinese Karaoke 
Contest 
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